
Please include this as public testimony at the hearing on SB 719 

Dear Senators, 

SB 719 and it's amendments are nothing but a "backdoor" and deceptive attack on our Second 

Amendments and liberty's, all in the name of public safety.  

To think that our elected officials would actually want to strip a citizen of their Constitutional rights 

based upon an accusation is simply incomprehensible. 

This would be the same thing as the police coming to your home and towing your car away because 

someone thought you would drink alcohol and thought perhaps you might drive. And you would not 

even have the liberty of your day in court to defend yourself. There is absolutely no difference between 

this scenario and SB 719. 

Therefore I urge you to vote a firm no on this bill so you can focus your time on the things that truly 

matter in Oregon, like jobs, affordable health care, affordable housing, the homeless population, mental 

health, infrastructure, etc, etc...... 

Believe me, there is plenty to keep you busy this session. 

Thank you 

Jeff Leishman 

Eugene, OR 

 


